From: PUC

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 9:16 AM
To: 'gardengalpeggy@gmail.com’
Subject: HP14-002

Ms. Hoogestraat:

You asked who is responsible for enforcement of the final order for Dakota Access, and the answer is the Public Utilities
Commission. As you know, the Dakota Access docket, HP14-002, remains open through the reclamation phase. Dakota
Access has established, by order of the PUC, a public liaison officer to research and resolve landowner concerns and
complaints as a result of the project. Public Liaison Officer Eric Munz may be contacted at daplliaisonsd@gmail.com or
by calling 1-800-665-5763.

If you have concerns with Munz, please contact a PUC Consumer Affairs staff member via email at PUC@state.sd.us or
by calling 1-800-332-1782 or 605-773-3201.

Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov




